
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jerry Mahurin [mailto:jm6995@gates.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2006 5:37 PM 
To: AB94Comments 
Cc: CURTIS CASTLEMAN - LEGAL; Jeffrey Thurnau; PAUL DUNLAP 
Subject: Comments concerning proposed changes to claim examination 
procedures 
 
 
Please find comments concerning the proposed changes to claim 
examination procedures attached. 
 
Jerry L. Mahurin 
Patent Counsel 
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